Dear Parents,

As part of part of your student’s grade for resource reading, they will need to read at home.  This will be their homework for reading.  They may occasionally have other homework assignments.  Your student needs to read 100 minutes during the week.  They can read books, magazines, game instructions, material on the Internet or anything else that interests them.  Please try to ask them questions about what they read to help with comprehension.   You can read any day of the week and put it on the reading log even though the log only says Monday through Friday.  The reading log is due on Monday.
If you have any questions, please call or email.

Thank you for your help.

Mrs. Wood

540-626-7281

kwood@gilesk12.org

